Breese, Robert

e —— —_————————— 7
From: Sally Day
Sent 15 May 2018 12:00
To: Breese, Robert
Subject: Re: Shredding lorry nuisance. 201805565

| am a longtime resident of The Barbican living in Roman House and moving to Blake Tower. The nightmare of
building works with massive lorries and total disregard by motorists of the dangers to children and people in general
when there Is no place to cross safely has been helped by the new walkway and really splendid views of well
designed planted garden and public areas. Having witnessed disruption from Willoughby House across to Citypoint
bars and restaurants am thankful for vigilance of Barbican Association and rules applied which keep things under
control. You ask me to list problems a licence for this development and it is easy. All of the above with Knobs
onggprevention of public nulsance and of course public safety this is an open to all place which already attracts
drunks and worse Crime and Disorder is an obvious result and Protection if children and teenagers from those
attracted to such a place which will spread to surrounding areas. Who can prevent it as people drink too much and
get out of control. Thank you for your attention and we all in Roman House strongly object to this application. Sally
Day

Sent from my iPhone
On 15 May 2018, at 10:45, Breese, Robert | | | TGN -
Hi sally,

Your email has been forwarded onto us here in the licensing team as it is unclear if you wish to
formally object to the application to Enoteca.

If you do wish to formally object then you need to send an email to us by 21 May stating the
reasons for your representation. Please note that it must directly reference one or more of the four
licensing objectives — prevention of public nulsance, public safety, prevention of crime and disorder,
protection of children from harm.

| await to hear more,

Regards

Robert

From: Patel, Dawn

Sent: 15 May 2018 10:
To: Breese, Robert

Subject: FW: Shredding lorry nuisance. 201805565

From: Sally Day ¢
Sent: 15 May 2018 10:30

To: Patel, Dawn [

Cc: Conclerge
Subject: Re: Shredding lorry nuisance. 201805565
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